
From:
Subject: Response

Date: 25 July 2023 at 1:36 pm
To: MAYOR mayor@goldcoast.qld.gov.au

Hi Luke

It has been brought to my attention that no response has ever been received to my question dated 25 September 2020 
concerning the following attachment.

Can you please send the relevant documentation or the link pertaining to the question put forward.

Regards
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